Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Sent: Tuesday, May 31, 2016 3:42 PM
To: ‘Baker, Larry'; stucker@blm.gov
Cc: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Subject: RE: Lee Federal CAP (2R-3378)

RE: Apache Corp * Lee Fed 94 * 2RP-3378 * DOR: 10/29/15
Bruce,

The data is still difficult to correlate. The “Soil Delineation” diagram shows elevated chloride levels in the upper 4’ at
sample points identified as Vertical 2, Vertical 3, and Vertical 5. The “Vertical” labeled sample points do not necessarily
correspond with the “SP” labeled sample points. Please provide a proposal for disposition of the elevated levels found in
the “Vertical” sample points listed.

Thanks,

Mike Bratcher
NMOCD District 2

811 S. First Street
Artesia, NM 88210

0O: 575-748-1283 X108
C: 575-626-0857

F: 575-748-9720

From: Baker, Larry [mailto:Larry.Baker@apachecorp.com]
Sent: Monday, May 23, 2016 2:30 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; stucker@blm.gov

Cc: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD

Subject: Lee Federal CAP (2R-3378)

All,

Attached is the new corrective action plan for the above referenced site for your review. Please let me know if you have
any questions or wish to discuss the site. Thanks and have a good day.

Bruce Baker

Apache Corporation

Environmental Technician
Northwest District

Email: larry.baker@apachecorp.com
Mobile: 432-631-6982




